
Subject: Barrington Trails Committee Minutes 9/8/20 

This meeting was conducted via Zoom due to Covid 19 meeting restrictions.  
Meeting was called to order at 6:35pm. 

Present: Chair Charlie Tatham, John Wallace, Denis Beaulieu, Anne Melvin 
Minutes of 8/11/20 were accepted as written. 

Old Business : 
Updates: The Village Place Trail bridge is built. 

Charlie reblazed 400 feet of SATWaSR boundaries. More reblazing is needed there. John wants the area behind Emerald 
Acres reblazed. Charlie removed trees that were hanging over the Highland Trail on SATWaSR. 

Signage is complete on Newhall except for the sign on Merry Hill Rd. Pat Newhall died 8/10/20. If it is okay with her 
family, we will send a tribute.  

The trash situation at Stonehouse Pond seems to be resolved as crowds have diminished. Charlie will let SELT know. 
Work sessions are needed to finish reblazing the boundaries on SATWaSR and to clean up and blaze Hopalong Way. A 

work session was planned for Hopalong Way for Friday 9/11 at 9:30 am.  John flagged Skidder Trail A on Calef West. He 
reports that the map on the Calef West kiosk needs to be updated and grass on the main trail needs to be mowed. 

New Business: 
The Trails Booklet is completed and printed. Copies are available at several Barrington businesses listed on the 

Barrington Conservation Commission Facebook page. 
Weekend Walkabouts:  9/12 John will lead a walk on the new part of the Goodwill Conservation Area. 10/10 Charlie will 

lead a walk on Stonehouse Forest from the Merry Hill parking lot. 11/14 is open for suggestions. 
Meeting adjourned at 8pm. 

Next meeting 10/13 format and location TBD. 
Respectfully submitted, 

 


